
 
 

 

 

May 2024 

Dear Parent or Carer 

FREE SWIMMING LESSONS 

We are very pleased to announce that after an overwhelming response to the Easter swimming 
lessons, Market Rasen C of E Primary School and JB’s Sports Coaching will be putting on sessions during 
May half term.  
 
On Thursday 30th and Friday 31st May there will be 30-minute group swimming lessons. Lessons will 
run from 09:00 to 15:00 on both days. 
 
The programme will provide a fantastic opportunity for all children in the local area to receive 
swimming lessons free of charge during the half term and will be suitable for primary school children 
of all ages and swimming ability, from beginner to competent. This programme is supported by the 
Opening Schools Facilities grant. 
 
If you would like to book a place, please contact info@jbsportcoaching.co.uk or contact us on 01507 
237227 with your preferred day and time and we will do our best to accommodate your request.  
 
Earlier sessions will be for non-swimmers and beginners whilst the later times will be for the stronger 
swimmers. Please note that only one 30-minute lesson can be booked per child per day, we cannot 
offer back-to-back lessons for the same child. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your children back to swim with us. 
 
Kindest regards 

Market Rasen C of E Primary School and JB’s Sports Coaching 

 

 

 

 

 

 


